
BOROUGH OF PEAPACK AND GLADSTONE 
 

 
            TELEPHONE:  908-234-2250 
           FAX:  908-781-0042 
1 SCHOOL STREET 
P.O. BOX 218 
PEAPACK, NJ 07977 

 
 
 

April 1, 2020 
 
 

Dear P-G Business Owner(s), 
 

These unprecedented times have all of us in local government working tirelessly 
to protect and support our residents, commercial and private, as we brace ourselves 
against the COVID-19 pandemic. Due to the unknown duration of the restrictions to 
public activities, we are reaching out to you with immediate NJ-based relief programs to 
help stabilize your business operations while additional help from the Federal 
government is underway. The next month promises to be critical as we all gain a better 
understanding of the scope and length of the challenges we currently face. 

 
Please review the enclosed materials immediately to determine your business’ 

eligibility and what steps can be taken to receive financial relief. Due to the program 
caps, we expect that there will be many, many applications and encourage you to apply 
as soon as you can beginning on Friday, April 3rd.  We further anticipate more funding 
and relief to be coming in the near future, but this is what we know at this time. 

 
Don’t hesitate to contact us at any time if you have any questions or would like 

to discuss. 
 
With warm regards, 
 
 
 
The Mayor and Borough Council of Peapack and Gladstone 
(908) 234-2250 
 
 
Greg Skinner, Mayor   gskinner@peapackgladstone.org 
Mark Corigliano, Council President  mcorigliano@peapackgladstone.org 
Amy Dietrich, Councilwoman  adietrich@peapackgladstone.org 
GP Caminiti, Councilman  gpcaminiti@peapackgladstone.org 
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